
Notice	of	Recall	–	Canadian	Food	Inspection	Agency	
	
The	Canadian	Food	Inspection	Agency	has	advised	the	FDA	of	a	soft	shell	
clam	recall	due	to	PSP	test	results.		The	affected	clams	were	from	two	harvest	
areas.	Two	firms	in	Canada	shipped	product	to	three	locations	in	Massachusetts.	
The	firms	in	Massachusetts	have	been	notified	as	well	as	the	Massachusetts	
Department	of	Health.	Should	the	ISSC	receive	additional	information	that	would	
involve	other	states	or	other	dealers,	you	will	be	notified.	Date	of	notification	to	
the	United	States	was	July	9,	2019.	


